DUNDONALD BOWLING CLUB
DRYBRIDGE ROAD
DUNDONALD

27.02.19

CASTLE VISITORS CENTRE DEVELOPMENT

We at Dundonald Bowling Club are delighted on your proposals for the new centre. We
know you have many different groups from our community that go to your premises at
present and you are now short of space. So of course a larger premises would enable you
to do so much more. As your neighbours at the back door of the centre, if we can help you
with your extension by access or other means we wiil be delighted to do so.

Best Wishes for the future

President Dundonald Bowling Club



